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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:  CRDC Board 

 

From:  Vicki Chiavetta, Director of Library Services  

 

Date:    May 1, 2015 

 

Reference:  Status Update on the Library Expansion 
 

 
 

The expansion of the William T. Cozby Public Library that was approved by the CRDC and Council 

continues to progress towards construction. Staff has been working with the architect on several 

levels, including functionality of the space, value engineering of the budget and specific technology 

needs of the library. In addition to this work, library staff have been planning a move to a temporary 

facility along with determining what services will continue to be provided to the community and the 

logistics of providing such services. An update on the status of the project will be presented to the 

CRDC Board. 

 


